
 

 

COVID-19 Update for UK Employees | 14/08/2020 
 

Update on Travel Following Increased Quarantine Measures 
As confirmed cases of Coronavirus increase across Europe, the UK Government has announced that France, 
Malta and the Netherlands have been removed from the list of countries that are covered by the travel 
corridor exemption.  
Additionally, Aruba, Monaco and the Turks and Caicos Islands have also been removed. 
 
This means that all those returning to the UK from these countries after 4am tomorrow, Saturday 15th 
August, will need to self-isolate for 14 days, and provide their journey and contact details via the 
government website. 
 
Additionally, the Foreign & Commonwealth Office has updated its travel advice and is currently advising 
against all non-essential travel to these locations, based on the current assessment of COVID-19 risks.   
 

• We would strongly recommend all employees check the Foreign & Commonwealth Office 
guidance for any countries you are considering travelling to before booking any trips. Be aware 
that their advice can have an impact on the validity of any travel insurance you purchase. 

• It is also important that people are aware of which countries are covered by the travel corridor 
exemptions – the updated list can be found here – and appreciate that this can be subject to 
change. If you visit a country that is not on the list, you must self-isolate for 14 days on return. 

• If you have any travel plans or a holiday you have booked to an area that may be subject to 
quarantine restrictions, please ensure you speak with your line manager who will seek guidance 
from HR.   
 

CEMEX UK will continue to follow Government guidance and will update you on any further changes that 
may impact your work and the way we operate.  
 
We hope all our employees have a good and restful weekend. Please continue to take the necessary 
precautions and follow our four behaviours, to keep yourself and your family safe.  
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/provide-journey-contact-details-before-travel-uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors#countries-and-territories-with-no-self-isolation-requirement-on-arrival-in-england

